

City of Woonsocket, Rhode Island

PLANNING BOARD MEETING Harris Hall, 3rd Floor of Woonsocket City Hall 169 Main Street, Woonsocket, RI 02895

City of Woonsocket, Rhode Island

Planning Board

The meeting of the Woonsocket Planning Board previously scheduled for Tuesday, March 6, 2018 is cancelled due to lack of business before the Board.

The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, April 03, 2018 at 6:00PM.

February 23, 2018

Rui G. Almejda, Deputy Director City Planner/Administrative Officer

CC: Mayor Lisa Baldelli-Hunt

Woonsocket City Council C/O City Clerk

Planning Board Members

Leslie Page, Library Director

Dr. Patrick McGee, Superintendent of Schools

Paul A. Shatraw, Fire Chief

Chief Thomas F. Oates III, Chief of Police

Valley Breeze

Joel Mathews, Acting Director of Planning and Development

Providence Journal

Christina Harmon-Duarte, City Clerk

John J. DeSimone, City Solicitor

Woonsocket Call

Christine Chamberland, Finance Director

Linda Plays, Director of Human Services

Eugene Jalette, Public Safety Director

Jeremy Fontaine (for room reservation).